
OUR REF: MCUI 2695/2008 (424796) 
 
 
23 July 2014 
 
 
curious architects 
6/7 Mayfield Street 
ABBOTSFORD  VIC  3067 
 
Attention:  Mr Adam Birrell 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 

NOTICE OF NOT PROPERLY MADE  
REQUEST TO EXTEND RELEVANT PERIOD 

HOUSE – SILVER ASH ROAD, COW BAY 
 
Reference is made to your request to extend the relevant period for an 
Application under a Superseded Planning Scheme for a House. 
 
Please note that in accordance with section 383 of the Sustainable Planning Act 
2009, the request is not properly made as the applicable fee has not been 
provided. 
 
The assessment period for the request will not commence until such time as the 
fee for the request has been paid.  Council will take no further action until the 
application is properly made.  
 
Should you require any further information in relation to this matter, please 
contact Jenny Elphinstone of Development and Environment on telephone 
number 07 4099 9482. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
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